
                                                             

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

The immunisation team will be returning to your child’s school on the afternoon of 

Monday 8th July 2024 to complete Year 8 HPV vaccinations.  

Your child was not vaccinated on the day we initially visited school (25th June 2024), 

as they either did not arrive for their vaccine, or we did not have your consent. 

If you previously gave consent and wish to withdraw this so that your child 
does not receive the vaccination, please contact the vaccinations team at least 
24 hours prior to the session so that we can withdraw the entry.  
 
If you did not previously give consent and would like your child to receive the 
HPV vaccination, please complete your consent form by the 3rd July 2024 
using the link below. 
 
https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/a8a812a5 
 
 
If you have any problems completing your form, please telephone 0333 358 3397.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Immunisation Team 
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